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                           IDF Military Colleges







   August 24th, 2015



Dear Mr. Shri Abhay Tripathi,


It has been an honor and true pleasure to have hosted the NDC delegation here at the I.D.F. Military Colleges.


I hope you had an interesting and meaningful visit here in Israel and that the insights you have gained will be of use to you in the future. As a token of my appreciation, I present you with this modest gift hoping it will serve as a reminder of the things you experienced during your visit.





Sincerely, 





MG Tamir Heiman


Head of the INDC and 


The IDF Military Colleges











